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From: Atifur Rahman 

To: 
Subject: 

Rnanc;e and Admjnjstration Committee 

Collective negotiation for SMOs 
Date: Friday, 15 May 2015 1:49:41 PM 

Dear Sir I madam 

I am a -'· working at 

I strongly support "collective negotiation framework needs to be restored 
and the HIGC (high income guarantee contract) provisions need to be 
abolished." 

Sincerely 

Assoc.Professor Atifur Rahman 




